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Subject: Your Free PBWorks Workspace Has Been Upgraded

Please Do Not Reply to this E-mail

IMPORTANT:

· You will receive an e-mail from PBWorks containing a link that you must click to complete
the upgrade of your wiki (gduncankhs).

· Be sure to review “Wikis: Board Policies and Related Settings” - (PDF – 229k) for
information on setting up your workspace.

As you begin using your upgraded PBWorks workspace, note the following:

· All PBWorks workspaces not associated with a WCPSS e-mail address will be deleted
during routine account cleanup processes.

· To change the e-mail address of your workspace(s) created originally without a WCPSS
e-mail address, use the instructions available on the WCPSS wiki support website at
http://wikisupport.wcpss.net/ .

The following resources will also be helpful:

· E-mail Support: support@pbworks.com
o WCPSS receives premium e-mail support with an average response time of about 1

hour
· Online help within your PBWorks workspace.
· User Manual: http://usermanual.pbworks.com/
· WCPSS Wiki Support website: http://wikisupport.wcpss.net

We hope that you find your experience of using wikis beneficial and supportive of your efforts in
learning and teaching.
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